
1 

 

 

P E O P L E  

M A K E  T H E  

D I F F E R E N C E  

 

 
May 31, 2019 
 
 
Re:  5% Tariffs on Mexican Goods 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
A statement from the White House was released stating that on June 10, 2019, goods of  

Mexican origin will be subject to a 5% tariff.  The statement indicated that the tariffs would  

increase to 10% on July 1st, 15% on August 1st, 20% on September 1st and 25% on 

October 1st where they will remain until Mexico takes unspecified steps to curb illegal immigration 

to the United States.   

 

For the official statement from the White House:   

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefings-statements/statement-president-regarding-emergency-

measures-address-border-crisis/?utm_source=twitter&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=wh    

 

We will keep you updated as more information becomes available.  Please direct  

any questions that you may have to your JAS representative.   

 
Sincerely,   
 
JAS Forwarding USA 
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